
 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

• November 3 & 4, 2018 – 

National Auction in Wahoo, NE 

sponsored by Chapter 12 of 

Nebraska 

• November 17, 2018 – Fall 

Meeting – Glidden, IA  

• February 28th through March 

2nd, 2019 – IHCC Winter 

Convention, in Kalamazoo, MI at 

the Radisson Plaza Hotel, hosted 

by Michigan Chapter 11 and the 

National IHCC 

• June 27-29, 2019 – Red Power 

Roundup in Bloomsburg, PA, 

hosted by Chapter 17 

• August 2-4, 2019 – Iowa 

Chapter 5 State Show in 

Marshalltown, IA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Meeting: November 17, 2018 

Van Horn taxidermy museum 

available for tour at 10:00 am & after 

the meeting – 

21094 Velvet Ave., Glidden, IA 51443 

MEAL: 

Lincoln Club 

708 Idaho Street, Glidden, IA 51443 

Meeting to Follow 

IH Tractor Collection of John and 

Mary Ealy after meeting – 

19308 Walnut Ave., Glidden, IA 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -       

Cost of Meal: $15 for Adults 

$6 for kids ages 6 to 12 

Free for kids 5 and Under 

Call Pat Fey for Reservations 

712-830-4185 

pkfay@iowatelecom.net 

Reservations MUST be made by 

November 10th, 2018 
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Welcome Everyone! 

President’s Message: 

Hello IH enthusiasts! 

The unseasonably cool and wet fall 

conditions continue to delay harvesting 

this years crops. I hope by the time this 

newsletter reaches you, that the 

sunshine has returned and machines are 

gathering in the harvest. I pray that 

everyone has a safe and successful fall. 

This weekend marks 14 years since my 

accident and the loss of my right foot. 

Remember that antique farm equipment 

can and does kill, so take all precautions 

when operating your machines. 

The State Show was held in Forest City 

a month ago. I counted nearly 80 IH 

exhibits. Heritage Park was a wonderful 

venue and the weather was fabulous. It 

was nice to see everyone there.  

Chapter 5 needs your leadership, so 

consider running for the board. Ladies, if 

you are not a member, please join and 

take advantage of the privileges of 

membership. If you have any questions 

or suggestions, please contact myself or 

a board member. We are actively looking 

for speaker ideas for future meetings as 

well.  

Please make plans to join us for the fall 

meeting in Glidden on November 17th. 

Look for details elsewhere in this 

newsletter. 

Till next time, 

Aaron Wade 

President 
 

 

 

Membership Matters! 

We currently have 504 members. 

Congratulations to all of our 4-H Grant 

winners. 

If I can help in any way with your 

membership questions please call or 

email me. Please let me know if you have 

an address or email change. We would 

like to have an email address for you if 

you have one. This is the way that we get 

information to you if we need to between 

meetings. 

Karen Reiter 

Membership Chairperson 

5402 Norse Drive 

Cedar Falls, IA 50613 

Phone: 319-268-0310 

Email: reiterk@cfu.net 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAPTER 5 NAME BADGES 

CONTACT: RALPH OLIVER 

602 PARK STREET 

CAMBRIDGE, IA 50046-1000 

Phone 515-220-4403 

mailto:reiterk@cfu.net


Minutes of Last Meeting: 

IHC Summer Meeting 

International Harvest Collectors Club 

Forest City, Iowa 

September 15th, 2018 

 

- Call to Order: Meeting was called to 

order at 7:03 PM by President Aaron 

Wade. Welcome to all present. Thank 

you to Pam for coordinating the 

meeting place and a wonderful meal 

from Waldorf College. Followed by 

pledge of allegiance and introduction of 

directors. Members present were Jeff 

Eldred, Arland Jolly, Calvin Mennenga, 

Gene Putz, Paul Schaefer, Aaron 

Wade, Rod Richardson, Wayne 

Schoel, and absent Bobby Abrams had 

to leave early. 

- Secretary’s Report: Secretary Paul 

Schaefer read the minutes from the 

April meeting, motion to approve by 

Bobbie Hammer, second by Bob 

Gihring, motion passed.  

- Treasurer’s Report: Calvin Mennenga 

reported as of August 31, 2018. 

Beginning checkbook balance 

$19,051.40; Income: Interest $3.31, 

Membership $75.00, Total $78.31. Sub 

Balance $19,129.71. Expenses: 

National Membership $210.00, 

Scholarships $5,000.00, 4-H Grants 

$7,500, Postage $66.55 = Total 

Expenses $12,776.55. Ending 

checkbook balance $6,353.16. 

Outstanding checks $2,526.55, Bank 

Statement Balance $8879.71. 

Restricted Funds: $128,855.43. 

Unrestricted Funds $7,688.83 = Total 

Money $126,544.26. CD matures 

1/5/19 $100,000.00 1.93%; CD 

Matures 7/25/19 $30,191.10 2.25%; 

Check book balance $6,353.16 = Total 

Money $126,544.26. 

- Newsletter and Website Report: Pam 

Olson reported no numbers today, next 

deadline for newsletter is October 8th. 

- National Board: Joe Neville, and Gary 

Spina are at a National Board meeting. 

- Merchandise Report: Bobbie Hammer 

reported thanks to those who took care 

of merchandise at Farm Progress 

Show. In 2016 sales $621/2018 sales 

$761 in two day at show. $262 at Otter 

Creek, $892 at Red Power Roundup 

Alabama = Total $1,915. Looking for 

someone to take over the merchandise 

sales. 

- Membership Report: Karen reported 

currently we have 478 active members, 

197 noon renewals, 43 of 112 from 

RPRU. Keith McMillan Jr. Passed 

Away in July. Any address changes 

please let me know to keep database 

up to date.  

- Scholarship: Bob Gihring and Linelle 

Eldred. Bob thanked everyone for the 

condolences and cards for the passing 

of his wife. Memorial Scholarship 

Winners: Brady North – Lienenweaver, 

Allison Kolbe – Bob Caloud, James 

May – Kay Degener, Katie Bellamy – 

John Schade, Marcella Bruns – Heiny. 

Chapter 5 Winners: Claire Sohm, Lexis 

Kalkwarf, Brittney Harryman, Parker 

Kray, Avery Roble. Have received 

many thank yous, remember to submit 

first semester grades to receive 

balance of scholarship. Linelle thanks 

the board for approving her the new 

chairperson, looking forward to serving 

on the committee. Scholarship winner 

Marcella Bruns introduced herself, 



attending ISU, studying in 

communications and political science. 

- Farm Progress: Bob reported him and 

Jerry worked together, There were 4 4-

H winners that brought projects. 826 

and 350 tractors, a plow and pedal 

tractor, plus other displays. Location 

was good, we were well noticed.  

- 4-H Report: Ray Cook, Ray was on a 

trip but gave a letter to Aaron to report 

to the club. There were 21 projects, 

from over the whole state. Jay Stecker 

was very pleased with the outcome this 

year. The projects were from 

restoration of tractors and equipment, 

creative arts and photography. Thanks 

to all who helped with the award 

ceremony. Ray would like to see if the 

ceremony could be held earlier at the 

fair so folks could see the efforts of the 

kids. 

- State Fair Parade: Jeff, had 8 

Tractors, lottery was 109 so in the 

middle, thanks to all who participated 

and to Don for his years of service. 

Would like to challenge the club to get 

more entries next year. Next year’s 

parade is August 7th, 2019. Be sure to 

mark your calendars. 

- By-Laws: The board will be reviewing 

the changes and have things ready for 

the membership in January. 

- Future Summer Shows: 2019 

Marshalltown looking for someone who 

would take the lead for our meeting and 

dinner. 2020: Aaron was contacted by 

Jim Graves from the Brown Farm 

Pioneer Days in Central City. They 

would like to feature IH. Aaron said he 

would be in further contact with Jim. 

2021: Albert City, 2022: Belmond, 

2023: OPEN, 2024:  Cedar Falls. 

- Fall Meeting: November 17th at the 

Lincoln Club in Glidden. Noon meal 

with meeting to follow. Van Horne 

Museum and Local Person has IH 

tractors to see.  

- New Business: Aaron had information 

on winter convention in Kalamazoo, 

Michigan, National auction is in Wahoo, 

NE, Alabama show books, flyer from 

South Dakota 2020 show. There would 

be a seat open on the board, anyone 

interested let Aaron or a board Member 

know. Prototype belt buckle form 2017 

Red Power Roundup, will be auctioned 

at the January meeting. The buckle is 

not numbered. Denny Hammer: The 

Alabama show was very interesting, 

they lived up to their show very much 

about cotton, it was neat to see different 

farm equipment from another part of 

the country. Also he wanted to say that 

from the Red Power Roundup there 

were 20 award buckles numbers 11-30. 

Along with Ray and Shirley Cook, they 

put together a number of categories for 

these buckles. #11 will go to the state 

fair, the others like farthest away, oldest 

tractor, most pieces of equipment, etc. 

- Motion to Adjourn: by Bobbie, 

seconded by Claude. Adjourn at 7:52 

pm 

Respectfully submitted by 

Paul Schaefer Secretary  

IHCC Chapter #5 
 

 

 

 

 

 



2018 Scholarships: 

International Harvester Collectors – 

Chapter 5 – Iowa gives a number of 

scholarships every year to graduates of 

IHC Chapter 5 members. You can view 

all guidelines on our website: 

www.ihccia.net. Or you can contact Bob 

Gihring at 319-350-5083 for more 

information. 

▪ Chapter 5 – Lexis Kalkwarf 

▪ Chapter 5 – Brittney Harryman 

▪ Chapter 5 – Parker Kray 

▪ Chapter 5 – Avery Roble 

▪ Chapter 5 – Claire Sohm 

▪ Keith Lienenweaver – Brady North 

▪ Bob Caloud – Allison Kolbe 

▪ Kay Degener – James May 

▪ John Schade – Katy Bellamy 

▪ Derwood & Joyce Heine – Marcella 

Bruns 

Congratulations to everyone! 

 

Newsletter: 

I want to thank you for all of the 

information sent in for this newsletter. If 

anyone has any articles or photos for 

the newsletter and website, please send 

them to: 

IH Collectors – Chapter #5 

% Pam Olson 

PO Box 191 

Kensett, IA 50448-0191 

641-390-0349  

chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com or  

ihc_newsletter@yahoo.com  
 

 

 

ADVERTISING: 

FOR SALE: Licensed International 

Harvester & Farmall Scrapbook Papers! 

Contact: Pam Olson – Iowa Subtle Imagery 

www.iowasubtleimagery.com 

Phone: 641-390-0349 

Email: iowasubtleimagery@gmail.com 

 

FOR SALE: Older IH and IHC Memorabilia. 

Specializing in wrenches and toolboxes 

from the 1970’s 

Contact: Bill Anderson 

1158 O Ave. 

Traer, IA 50675 

Phone: 319-269-0054 

Email: ihc1939@yahoo.com 

 

WANTED: 

Bolster weights for 340 

Left weight 371389R1 

Right weight 371390R1 

Contact: Keith Kalkwarf 

319-347-6285 or 319-240-8589 

 

FOR SALE:  

Manufactured water jug fender bracket 

$38 each plus $6 shipping 

Contact: Bill Anderson 

1158 O Ave. 

Traer, IA 50675 

Phone: 319-269-0054 

Email: ihc1939@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ihccia.net/
mailto:chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com
mailto:ihc_newsletter@yahoo.com
http://www.iowasubtleimagery.com/
mailto:iowasubtleimagery@gmail.com
mailto:ihc1939@yahoo.com


For IH Chapter 5 Club Merchandise 

Contact: Bobbie Hammer 

Phone: 641-792-0116 

Email: dbhammer@iowatelecom.net 

 

MORE PHOTOS OF STATE SHOW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Iowa Chapter #5 Board of 

Directors: 

 
▪ President: Aaron Wade 

745 – 310th Ave. 

Grinnell, IA 50112 

641-990-7338 

nepoweshiek@yahoo.com 

▪ Vice President: Rod Richardson 

1731 – 370th Street 

Tama, IA 52339 

641-485-4963 

▪ Secretary: Paul Schaefer 

1015 Lincoln Street 

Waterloo, IA 50703 

319-231-9767 

pschaefer53@q.com  

▪ Treasurer: Calvin Mennenga 

16626 Yale Ave. 

Clarksville, IA 50619 

319-276-4733 

clequip@butler-bremer.com  

▪ Director: Arland Jolly 

1011 – 65th Ave. 

Pleasantville, IA 50225 

515-848-5484 

jollyacres@iowatelecom.net 

▪ Director: Wayne Schoel 

1772 – 430th Ave. 

Clinton, IA 52732 

563-243-3942 

waluschoel@yahoo.com  

▪ Director: Bobby Abrahams 

PO Box 125 

Albion, IA 50005 

641-488-2498 

abrahams@heartofiowa.net  

▪ Director: Gene Putz 

23501 – 210th Ave. 

Lacona, IA 50139 

641-344-9692 

fmllputz@gmail.com  

▪ Director: Jeff Eldred 

1777 Hunter Ave. 

Newton, IA 50208 

641-521-0029 

jleldred@wildblue.net 
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Farm Progress/ 

& State Fair 4-H 

Winners  

2nd PL. - Andrew Van Nice 

$925 
Dean Jolly 

$350 

Kyle Wessels 

$300 

1st Place Cole White 

$1,025  

Aleah Larson $50 

Anthony March $250 

Tyler Lund $25 

Ashley Rosener $350 

Dylan Behrens $100 
Camden Buffington  

$506 – 5th PL. 

Blake Bell $150 

Mickayla McCarty 

$325 – 8th PL. 

Joe Langbein $100 – 10th PL. 

Jameson Bell $200 

Landon Benning $50 

Miles Gerleman   $525 

– 6th PL. 

Nathaniel Wenger 

$725 – 4th PL. 

Ryan Keith Doud $50 

Grant Hunter $425 – 

7th PL. 

Ian Poll $125 – 9th PL. 
Cameron Updike 

$825 – 3rd PL. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NONPROFIT ORG 

US POSTAGE 

PAID 

DES MOINES, IA 

PERMIT NO.1265 

IHC Newsletter 

% Brian Holdeman 

2301 NW 2nd Street 

Ankeny, IA 50023-1305 

BARCODE 

X - NAME 

X - ADDRESS 

X – CITY, STATE, ZIP 

 


